
 

1. Stop in the gallery today to sign up for THE LORD'S SUPPER PAGEANT 2025, taking place at Tabernacle on 
Thursday, April 17 and Friday, April 18. There are many important roles available to help make the 
Pageant a success, including stage crew, actors, singers, and more.  We are still in need of a few disciples.  
For those of you joining us online, if you are interested in participating, please contact the church office at 
614-253-6707 or email us at tabernacle@tabernacle-bc.com. Following is this week’s rehearsal schedule:  

  Kids:  Sunday 2-3:30 p.m. | Monday 7-8:30 p.m. 

  Disciples:  Monday 7-8 p.m. 

  Crowd:  Tuesday 6:30-7:30 p.m. | Friday 6:30-7:30 p.m. 

  Pageant Choir:  Future Rehearsals TBA 

2. Our QUARTERLY CHURCH CONFERENCE is Thursday, March 20 at 6:00 p.m. 

3. The SISTERHOOD will meet on Saturday, March 22 at 10:00 a.m. to make prayer and affirmation boards. 
All materials will be provided, and you're welcome to bring your own snack!  

4. The 73RD HOLY CONVOCATION AND CITYWIDE REVIVAL CHOIR will rehearse on the following days from 
1:00-3:00 p.m.  

 Saturday, March 22 | Saturday, March 29 at Trinity Baptist Church, 461 St. Clair Avenue 

 Saturday, April 5 at First Church of God 

5. OUR DAILY BREAD devotionals for March, April, and May are now available in the gallery.  Feel free to 
pick up your copy to stay connected with daily inspiration and spiritual reflection throughout these 
months.  Don’t miss out on these uplifting resources! 

6. The family of Sarah Justeen Harmon extends our heartfelt gratitude to the Tabernacle family for your 
prayers, encouragement, and support during the recent loss of our beloved matriarch.  We are deeply 
thankful for the generosity shown by our church family, with special appreciation to the Tabernacle Mass 
Choir and Cecelia Armstead for their meaningful contributions.  As Matthew 5:4 reminds us, “Blessed are 
they that mourn: for they shall be comforted.”  Once again, thank you for everything.  Your kindness has 
been a tremendous source of comfort to us. 

7. The LOTT CAREY 2025 SPRING CONFERENCE will take place on Thursday, March 20 and Friday, March 21 
at Trinity Baptist Church.  For additional details, please pick up a flyer at the Information Station in the 
gallery.  

8. Remember our sick and shut-in members with prayers, cards, calls, and visits (when appropriate).  Please 
report updated information about our sick and shut-in members to the church office.  The deacons 
deliver communion to the sick and shut-in on the third Saturday of each month.  If you would like the 
deacons to visit you or a loved one, please call the church office and leave a message. 

9. HAPPY BIRTHDAY to all who will celebrate a birthday this week. 



 

10. Antioch Columbus and Jordan Bible Church have united to form Antioch Jordan Baptist Church located at 
1825 Woodland Avenue.  You are invited to their Charter Celebration Service on Sunday, March 23 at 
4:00 p.m.  Please keep them in prayer as they step into their new season, united and expectant for what 
God will do. 

11. The OBGC ANNUAL SESSION will be held from July 20-25, 2025, at The Liberty Hill Baptist Church in 
Cleveland.  For hotel information, please pick up a flyer at the Information Station in the gallery.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


